
Annual Notice 

Of 

Pupil Academic Standards 

 

 

 

Pursuant to sections 18.30 (1g)(a) and 120.12 (13)(b) of the Wisconsin statutes, the School 

District of New Auburn has officially adopted the Wisconsin Model for Academic Standards. A 

detailed explanation of these standards may be reviewed by visiting the following link: 

 

https://dpi.wi.gov/standards 

 

In addition to the Wisconsin Academic Standards, the School District of New Auburn has 

adopted the following standards based on rigor: 

 

http://www.nextgenscience.org/ 

 

http://www.corestandards.org/Math/ 

 

http://www.corestandards.org/ELA-Literacy/ 

 

 

For more information about New Auburn academic standards, please contact: 

 

Mr. Dan Kevan, PK-5 Principal 

kevand@mail.newauburn.k12.wi.us 

715-237-2202, ext 1+130 

 

Mr. James Reif, 6-12 Principal 

reifj@mail.newauburn.k12.wi.us 

715-237-2505, ext 1+530 
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